
LANCHESTER E.P. (Cont.) PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
This is just a brief letter to remind all parents of a couple of things.  
 
The first thing is to remember that we are breaking up for the half-term holiday today and have a training 
day on the first Monday back. This means that the children will return to school on Tuesday 2nd November 
for the start of the next half-term. 
 
I know some parents are wanting to know the dates of any Christmas events. We have put off making any 
decisions about these until after half-term – simply because we continue to monitor what is happening with 
Covid. We will let you know of our decisions at the end of the first week back. 
 
Parking 
Parking continues to be a real issue and I am becoming rather tired of writing about it. We have also had 
additional issues this week due to the container that has been stationed on the road. However, what I simply 
cannot and will not condone are cars double parking and parking on the footpath, completely blocking the 
footpath for all passengers. Only a few weeks ago a child was killed in the North-East after she was knocked 
over in the road outside her school. I urge all parents, carers and grandparents to simply think of others and 
just ask yourself to be considerate of others. This is what we try to instil into the children in our school and 
can only hope that you as parents and carers will do the same. 
 
After half term, I shall send a questionnaire out to parents for comments and suggestions about what we 
can all do to help address this issue.  
 
Covid-19 Reporting – NEW EMAIL ADDRESS 
In order to make it easier for us to monitor cases of Covid-19 in school, and to ensure messages regarding 
potential or positive cases do not get lost in with other emails, we have created a new email address for you 
to report any potential cases or positive results to: covidresults@lanchesterep.net. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely half term and we look forward to seeing you and your child back in school on 
Tuesday 2nd November. 
 
Positive Thinking 
 

Enjoy the little things… for one day you will look back and realise they were the big things. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Jane Davis 

 

Mrs Jane Davis 
Head Teacher 
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